
Mr. Manuel Baltaian 
7 Selwyn Drive 

January 13, 1975 

Broom 11, Pennsylvania 19008 

Dear Mr. Baltaian: 

We gr atly appreciate your renewal of your Steward­
ship of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for 
that purpose. 

Our r ceipt No. 20165 is enclosed. 

Enc. 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terzibashian 
Office of the Primate 


